
<2024-Summer Semester Maeji3 Domitory 

Non-Operation Guide>

I would like to inform you that the dormitory will proceed with 

the following in the summer semester of 2024.

Maeji3 will not be open during the 2024 summer vacation. 

Regarding complaints (cleanliness, bug appearance, etc.)that 

have been continuously received since last year, Maeji 3 will 

conduct disinfection and insecticidal work on daily pests and 

inspections of various facilities separately from monthly 

quarantine work, So we ask for your cooperation even if it is 

inconvenient.

We know the inconvenience that students who already live in 

Maeji 3 and want to live in Maeji 3 even in the summer semester 

have to move to another dormitory, but I ask for your 

understanding that we have decided to create a cleaner 

environment.

we will always try to keep the students in a comfortable and 

safe environment. Thank you for your cooperation.

<guidance>

*Contact: Housing Office(033-760-5300, mjdorm@yonsei.ac.kr)

Wonju Housing Office

Category content

Non-operating dormitory the whole of Maeji 3

Non-operating period 2024. 6. 22. (Sat) ~ 08. 23. (Fri)

a person who needs to move

Applicants to join the 

dormitory for the summer 

semester of 2024


